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December 9,1982

Docket No. 50-423
B10630

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station - Unit No. 3
Application for Operating License

Change to Physical Security Plan Letter

| Northeast Nuclear Energy Company would like to make a minor change to the
Physical Security Plan letter submitted as part of the Operating License

| Application for Millstone Unit No. 3. This change is contained in the enclosure.

Pursuant to 10CFR 2.790 (d), we request that this be withheld from public
disclosure. Upon separation from the enclosure, this cover letter need not be
withheld.

f Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

/)) b, (6%1
W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President

IAe
By: 3.(f.'Cagnet(/ Ng /Vice President Nuclear and

IEnvironmental Engineering

[ ! Yo
Enclosure

STATE OF CONNECTICUT)
) ss. Berlin

COUNTY OF HARTFORD )

Then personally appeared before me 3. P. Cagnetta, who being duly sworn, did
state that he is Vice President of Northeast Nuclear Energy Company, a
Licensee herein, that he is authorized to execute and file the foregoing
information in the name and on behalf of the Licensees herein and that the
statements contained in said information are true and correct-to the best of hisj
knowledge and belief. [ y
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p My Com ssion Expires March 31, 983
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